
November 14, 2021

 

Dear Members of the Heritage Advisory Committee,  
 

HAC has been an important volunteer role for me for almost five years and it has been an 
absolute pleasuring working with each and every one of you to support and preserve our local 
heritage.


I will be moving to Toronto and as a result will be unable to continue my volunteer role with the 
City of Mississauga. I wish each and every one of you an amazing rest of the year and please 
keep in touch!

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Melissa Stolarz, HBA
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